
 



 



7. I was satisfied with the knowledge, responsiveness and skill level of the PDR staff when I received a reply to my
E-mail asking for assistance.

Q Strongly Agree 

Q Agree 

Q Neutral 

Q Disagree 

Q Strongly Disagree 

Q NIA 

8. Overall, I am satisfied with the level of service that I received.

0 Strongly Agree 

0 Agree 

0 Neutral 

0 Disagree 

0 Strongly Disagree 

0 NIA 

9. Please provide any additional comments about the level of service you received.
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